

March 28, 2018

Texarkana Chapter TASO

Dear Texarkana Chapter TASO:

The Kiwanis Club of Texarkana Foundation would like to thank you for your generous donation to our 60th Annual Pancake Day, which was held on March 3, 2018. Your support was key in making our event a success. We hope you were able to attend and that you enjoyed some great food and wonderful fellowship!

The Kiwanis mission is to serve the children of our community, and rest assured, the proceeds from this annual fundraiser will stay completely within the Texarkana area and go to benefit the children. Organizations we have supported over the years include Boy Scouts, Runnin' WJ Ranch Therapeutic Center, K.I.D.S. (Kids Diabetes Camp), Key Clubs, Builders Clubs, K-Kids, and Aktion Clubs, among many others.

Again, we, and the children of Texarkana, THANK YOU!

Kindest regards,

Kiwanis Club of Texarkana

The Sem Mon

Sauren Sayre Jon Water

Symmer Mills

Grandos Lyng

Annette Henry

Kiwanis Club of Texarkana

Randos Lyng

Annette Henry